
 
Letter from Matthew Bartlett, Head Master 

Friday 14th August 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Saturday Morning Sports Provision 

I am pleased to be able to update you about provision for Saturday sport. As you will 
understand, there are still restrictions on what we are able to offer and competitive sporting 
fixtures against other schools are unlikely to be permitted before 7th November at the earliest.  

However, we feel that it is still important that pupils maintain the routine of Saturday morning 
exercise with their peers and also to prepare them for the return of fixtures in due course. 
Therefore, commencing on Saturday 22nd August our revised Saturday morning provision will 
facilitate each year group from Primary 6 to S6 with a one-hour session at Millerston. Glasgow 
Green remains closed and therefore both boys and girls will be offered provision at Millerston. 

Below are the timings for each session which will operate on a drop off and pick up basis.  
Parents should arrive five minutes before the finishing time indicated below. Please drop your 
child on the playing field side of Cumbernauld Road and then pick up from our car park. In 
order for this to work, it is important to adhere to the times below and that the car park is 
simply for pick up. There is no waiting possible within our grounds and in line with all 
guidance we are not able to accommodate any parents within our site. The timings below 
have been designed to ensure that we can continue to maintain discrete year group 
‘bubbles’. 

Pupils should wear full college PE kit & either the college tracksuit or a dark coloured 
alternative on top.  Pupils should wear appropriate footwear that provides support and grip 
for the underfoot conditions at Millerston. There is no need to buy any specific kit or boots, 
but clearly if a student possesses these they may be worn. Pupils should also bring a bottle of 
water (labelled with their name) with them to the session. There are no changing facilities in 
use under the current guidelines. When pupils arrive, they should report to the lead member 
of staff. Further guidance will be given next week to your son/daughter.  

These are optional sessions, but we would clearly be encouraging young people to engage 
for both social and physical health reasons. 

When our Saturday match fixtures begin these will be for Primary 6 upwards for Rugby and 
Primary 7 upwards for Hockey. 

 

Hockey 

Year Group Time Lead Staff  

P6 8.30-9.30 Miss Walker 

P7 9.00-10.00 Mr Crampsey 

S1 9.30-10.30 Miss McGrenaghan 

S2 10.00-11.00 Mrs Sturrock 

S3 10.30-11.30 Miss Govan 

S4/5/6 11.00-12.00 Miss Walker 

 

 

 

 



 
Rugby 

Year Group Time Lead Staff  

P6 8.30-9.30 Miss Gay 

P7 9.00-10.00 Mr McKinney 

S1 9.30-10.30 Miss Lawrie 

S2 10.00-11.00 Mr Mooney 

S3 10.30-11.30 Mr Fitzpatrick 

S4/5/6 11.00-12.00 Mr Currie/Mr Stott 

 

Please be advised that we will be increasing provision as soon as it is deemed safe to do so 
as we all want to offer our full programme as soon as possible. 

Kindest regards 

 

 
 
Matthew D. Bartlett  HEAD MASTER 
T: 0141 332 3190 | E: MDBartlett@staloysius.org | W: www.staloysius.org 

45 Hill Street, Glasgow, G3 6RJ                   
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